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The bridleway that stretches from the Greatford to Carlby Road for 2km and crosses the railway line. This is a rare
amenity for horse riders - and will be seriously impacted for a large proportion of this route on either side - 10 foot high
panels will make far vision impossible - a beautiful route will be desecrated, but more seriously creates a safety hazard -
horses are creatures of flight with very far vision - and any strange sounds/lights/machinery/industrial development will
make this route unsafe to ride - the first rider to be damaged on a bolting horse will show this - but too late - who is to take
responsibility for this ?- and who/ what company /or organisation should the damaged party take legal action against in
this event? This site is very important since it shows the beautiful nature of the rolling lincolnshire countryside - 2km from
the railway line is definitely not a corridor of land - this has been misdescribed - all the bridleways impacted (another two)
need to be visited - and the length of Pickworth Drove - an ancient cattle drove - also used as a byway by horses - but this
one is a very rare long length of bridleway much needed for good exercise of equines - which will be a huge loss - and
should not be part of any application - turning the land into an industrial site is deplorable and dangerous


